
Dear Power Memorial Alumni,

I hope this letter finds you well and evokes cherished memories of the time spent at our

esteemed alma mater. As we all know, Power Memorial Academy holds a special place in our

hearts, shaping not only our academic foundations but also fostering friendships and instilling

values that have guided us throughout our lives.

It has been four decades since the halls of Power Memorial echoed with the laughter and

camaraderie of students. While time may have passed, the spirit and tradition of our school

continue to thrive in the hearts of its alumni. The bonds formed during our years at Power

Memorial remain unbroken, transcending the years that separate us.

I write to you today with a purpose that goes beyond mere nostalgia. The legacy of Power

Memorial is not confined to the past; it lives on in each one of us and in the impact we can

collectively make. As proud alumni, we have the power to ensure that the spirit of Power

Memorial endures for generations to come.

But it's not just about preserving the past; it's about celebrating the present and contributing to a

vibrant future. The Power Memorial Alumni Association plays a vital role in maintaining our

strong connection through successful events that foster unity. The November dinner, held

recently, was a prime example, offering a wonderful opportunity for alumni to gather, share

stories, and strengthen the bonds that define our community. During this event, we had the

honor of recognizing and celebrating our outstanding alumni, including those who were

inducted into the Hall of Fame. Your participation in these events ensures the continued

vibrancy of our Power Memorial alumni family.

In addition, every year we come together for the Mass of Remembrance, a solemn occasion to

pay tribute to our departed comrades, keeping their memory alive in our hearts. We proudly



march in the St. Patrick's Day parade, and our collective spirit has propelled us to an impressive

second place in the Marching category.

Furthermore, the annual Social at All Hallows in May provides a wonderful opportunity to

reconnect with fellow alumni, fostering a sense of community and shared experiences. This

year, we are excited to announce the addition of a basketball tournament, The Power Memorial

Classic to be held on Janauary 14, at Mount Saint Michaelst.

By participating in these events, you not only reconnect with old friends but also contribute to

the vibrant tapestry of Power Memorial's ongoing legacy. Your involvement in these gatherings

strengthens the bonds that tie us together and ensures that the traditions we hold dear continue

to thrive.

As we look forward to the upcoming basketball tournament and other events, I encourage you to

donate and make a difference in the ongoing story of Power Memorial.

Thank you for considering this heartfelt appeal and for your continued dedication to our alma

mater.

Warm regards,

Dennis Mooney

Class of 1984


